
MINUTES OF THE ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD 

JUNE 15, 2022 

 

On the 15TH of June, 2022, the ABC Board did convene at Little Rock, Arkansas for its regular monthly 

meeting and in attendance were Freddie Black, Chairman, Jamie Anderson, Pam DePriest, Steve Smith 

and Alex Blass.  

The Board accepted the Director’s Decisions, Violation Resume, Warning Letters, and request for 
extension of inactive status letters.  Board member Jamie Anderson made a motion to approve, Alex 

Blass seconded the motion and the motion passed with a 5-0 vote.  

Chairman Black announced that the next ABC Board meeting will be held on July 20, 2022. 

First hearing on the agenda was a violation hearing for Lea Lea’s Gourmet Dogs, On Premises Wine & 
Retail Beer On Premises Permit No. 21411-01. A request was made by their attorney to continue the 

hearing until the July 20, 2022, board day.   

Second hearing on the agenda is Robert McDonald, d/b/a Hog House of Omaha, located at 23740 Old 

Hwy 65, Omaha, Restaurant Beer & Wine (COMBO), refused by the Director on April 20, 2022.  

Opposition was received from Alderman, 2 letters from area residents, letter from Sanctuary 

Pentecostal Church and a petition bearing 8 signatures from area residents. Mr. McDonald testified for 

the business. Agent Jody Dotson testified regarding the inspection while working the application and 

prior contact with the establishment.  After hearing all the testimony and reviewing all the evidence, the 

Board upheld the Director’s Decision to deny the permit. 

The Board meeting was then adjourned.  

 

____________________________________   ________________________________ 

          Freddie Black, Chairman                                            Doralee Chandler, Director 

 


